
 

Important Dates 

 

Monday  

March 9  

   No classes 

 

Friday 

March 27 

   Last day of Term 1 

 

 

Monday 

April 13 

   No classes 

 

Wednesday 

April 15 

   First day of Term 2 

 

 

 

DON’T FORGET TO 

BRING YOUR DRINK 

BOTTLES TO CLASS! 

_ 

Brentwood 

Gymnastics Club 
 

Welcome to another year at  

Brentwood Gymnastics Club! 

 

We had an incredible year in 2019 and look forward 

to continuing that success in 2020. 

 

The coaches have been working hard over the last 

few weeks creating fun-filled lesson plans and 

getting ready to introduce fantastic new skills.  

FUNDRAISING! 

We would like to thank all the families who 

participated in our fundraisers last year. 

With the money raised, we have purchased exciting 

new equipment, which will be arriving later this term! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*COMING SOON* 

We are currently in the process of updating our 

Facebook page. 

We would like to remind parents that by completing 

your child’s Enrolment Form, you have given BGC 

permission to use their photo for advertising 

purposes or on BGC social media. 

If you wish to opt out, please contact the 

Head Coach. 
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END OF YEAR 

GYMNASTICS 

DISPLAY 
 

Congratulations to 

everyone who 

participated in the 

Gymnastics Display. 

It was wonderful to see 

the gymnasts perform 

their level dances and 

showcase all the skills they 

had been practicing 

throughout the year. 

Thank you to all the 

parents who assisted with 

the Display, we could not 

do it without your help! 

 

WELL DONE AGAIN TO 

 OUR WINNERS! 

Emma Lin 

Amelie Hahesy 

Libby Chew 

Jacklyn Baldwin 

Marissa Coves 

Emma Galanakis 

Riley Forelli 

Aiden Sheridan 

 

 

UNIFORMS 

Brentwood Gymnastics Club will soon introduce a 

new club leotard.  

*NEW* Club Leotard = $30  

Boys T-Shirt = $20 

Sample sizes are available to try on in the main office. 

 

 

 

 

MAKE UP LESSONS 

Gymnasts are entitled to 2 make up lessons per term 

for missed classes. 

Please note that all make up lessons must be 

booked at least 1 week in advance with the 

Head Coach. 

Please see the ‘Fee and Enrolment Policy’ 

document on our website for further details. 

 

 

 

 

GYMNAST SAFETY 

We would like to remind parents that, for safety reasons, 

long hair must be tied up and out of gymnast’s faces. 

Also, the only jewellery gymnasts may wear is stud 

earrings. 

Necklaces, bracelets, watches/fitbits, anklets, and the 

like, are not permitted. 

 

In addition, we kindly ask that parents ensure their 

children wear appropriate clothing during their 

gymnastics classes, e.g. Leotards, Shorts/T-Shirts and 

Shorts/Leggings, no school uniforms allowed. 

 

 



 

OUR GYMNASTS 
IN ACTION 


